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Newsletter

Post 55 Matters

_______________________________________________________________________________
____________________________

Wow! It is November already!

This is a great time of the year and it brings me to think of Family.

I am blessed with a great family, a lovely wife of all most 53 years, Two Boys,
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and 4 Grandchildren! Where has the time gone? I also have our Legion Family.

Remember we are here for you. I hope all of you enjoy your family this 
Thanksgiving.

We as Americans have so much to be thankful for. Let us pray the world can 
find

some peace this next year. We can start looking ahead to our next year’s 
Events.

I am looking forward to our Chaplain’s, 4 Chaplains Ceremony in February. If 
you

have not been to one I hope you can join us. This is a good one for the family; 
it

has a lot of history in it. Paul does an outstanding job with it. Then the 
Fundraiser

in April, which we are now preparing for. Brent Kone and Robert Bullock are 
our

chairpersons and will need your help. I Hope you all can join us for Veterans 
Day on

November 11th, we will be meeting At Gil Albiani Center at 7am for our Post 
Breakfast

and then leave our cars there and ride the trailer over to the CSD building, if 
you walk,

once there look for the Trailer for a ride back to your car.

Remember our Post meeting/dinner is November 15th this month, one week 
sooner.

It is pot luck so bring your favorite dish.

I again pray that all of you have a very safe and quiet Thanksgiving.

God Bless You All,

Larry Sahota

Commander
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916-847-3184

XXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXX

American Legion Laguna-Elk Grove Post 55  Post Meeting 
Wednesday, November 15th
Dinner/Social Hour at 6 pm 

Meeting 7 pm

Please contact Larry Sahota 916-847-3184 larrysahota@citlink.net 

8230 Civic Center Drive, Elk Grove, CA 95757

_______________________________________________________________________________
____________________________

Important Military & Event Dates

November

5 - Daylight Savings Time
Turn Your Clock Back An Hour

7 - Tuesday, Get Out to Vote
10 - U.S. Marines Birthday

10 - American Legion Auxiliary's 100th Birthday
11 - Veterans Day

18 - Women Veterans Coffee Get Together
23 - Happy Thanksgiving

_______________________________________________________________________________
____________________________
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_______________________________________________________________________________
____________________________

Join us for our Post Breakfast on Saturday, November 11th, 7am to 9am
Team, the Post Breakfast is on Veterans Day.

We will be having a Trailer for those who would like to
ride instead of walk. So, weather you are walking or riding we will be 

meeting at Gil Albiani Center for Breakfast and then all of us are going to 
ride over in the trailer to CSD for the Parade. When the Parade is over we 

will bring everyone back to Gil Albiani Center to your cars.

Members/guests, please join us for breakfast. It is delicious. Only $10 for 
a choice of meat, eggs, beverage, and all-you-can-eat pancakes and 

biscuits and gravy.

We will be going to the Lions Club Breakfast, and we have a room to 
ourselves.

Gil Albiani Recreation Center, 8830 Sharkey Ave, Elk Grove, CA, 95624

Elk Grove Lions' 2nd Saturday Pancake Breakfast

_______________________________________________________________________________
____________________________
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Women Veterans Coffee Get Together
Saturday, November 18th, 2023 at 9am 

"Women's Talk" in front of the Bistro at CSD Civic Center, 8230 Civic 
Center Dr., Elk Grove 95758. Future get togethers to be announced. 

Contact Arlene Salvador or Ana Thorne for more information.

_______________________________________________________________________________
___________________________

Sons of the American Legion Meeting
Date: TBD

Time: 6:30 pm
As soon as we get our Legion Charter we will resume our 

meetings.
Any Son wishing to Honor their parents or grandparents is 

welcome to attend and join.
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_______________________________________________________________________________
___________________________

DID YOU KNOW?
There are Federal Benefits and California State Benefits you have earned.

Click here to view and download Federal Benefits Book

Click here to view and download the California State Benefits Book

_______________________________________________________________________________
____________________________

Did you know our Veteran Service Officer Karen Wilson Randles 
works out of our Post 55 on Thursdays 10 am - 3 pm
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_______________________________________________________________________________
____________________________

Any Post 55 members interested in starting a Riders Group 
contact Jorge Lopez   jorge.lopez3557@att.net  

﻿American Legion Riders
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American Legion Riders chapters are well known for their 
charitable work, which has raised hundreds of thousands of 

dollars for local children's hospitals, schools, veterans 
homes, severely wounded servicemembers and 

scholarships. Since 2006, Riders nationwide have 
participated in The American Legion Legacy Run to annually 
raise money for the Legacy Scholarship Fund, established to 

provide scholarships to children of U.S. military personnel 
killed since Sept. 11, 2001.

Currently, over 110,000 American Legion Riders meet in over 
2,000 chapters in every domestic department and in at least 

three foreign countries.

_______________________________________________________________________________
____________________________

Keep a lookout for valuable resources on Buddy Call 22. Frank Goehringer 3rd 
Vice Commander will be sending out an email blast (around the 22nd day of each 
month) encouraging our members to reach out to our Battles Buddies and do a 

Health & Welfare call, text or email. We all served and we are here to support one 
another. You never when someone needs a little help or someone to talk to.

XXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXX﻿

Courtesy of:
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To unsubscribe please click here.
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